
The PEPS refreshed guidance 

has been developed in 

collaboration with learners, 

people with lived experience of 

social work, employers, and 

learning providers for those 

delivering practice education 

in England. The purpose of the 

document is to promote the 

Practice Educator Professional 

Standards (PEPS) and lead to a 

wider understanding of the 

various roles in practice 

education for all those who 

might be involved in the 

process, directly or indirectly, 

to ultimately benefit those who 

receive social work services. 
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